
 

 

 

December 1,  2020 

January 1, 2020 all MCO’s were required to adopt the Illinois HFS Preferred Drug List to align with the 
Fee for Service program.   Those members that enrolled in the MCO and stabilized on specific 
medications were grandfathered for an initial one-year period.  Beginning January 1, 2021, the following 
agents will no longer be grandfathered.  The list below details which agents will no longer be 
grandfathered and the preferred drugs for transitioning members to new options. 
 
Link to CountyCare Formulary for review: 
http://www.countycare.com/Media/Default/pdf/2020/CCX01_CCX1A_10012020_v11_October20.pdf 
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We look forward to working with you to ensure uninterrupted care for our members. Please contact 
CountyCarePharmacy@cookcountyhhs.org for additional information or assistance. 
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